
 

 

 

 

PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No 08 of 2024 

22/10/24 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the vessel RFA Cardigan Bay will be deploying a 
platform on its starboard side for training & Maintenance purposes each day 
this week, from 22nd October to 25th October between the hours of 0800 & 

1700. 
 

The platform will extend midships from the vessels starboard side and protrude 14m to the North. 

 

Vessels are to proceed with caution when transiting past the vessel during this period.  

 

This notice is self-cancelling upon completion of the maintenance period. 

 

 

Elliot Holman 

Port Operations Manager 

Falmouth Docks and Engineering Company 

MOM@AP-Group.co.uk 
01326 214666 
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